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OUR HOUSE 
Address: 797 North Donahue Drive 

Auburn, AL 36830 

E-mail: ourhouseauburn@gmail.com 

     Website: www.ourhouseauburn.org 

 

Fish Fry and Vision Party 

 It was humbling to see so many of our friends, family and 

supporters at the Fish Fry we hosted on Friday, 

September 23rd.  We are truly grateful for each 

of you, who has played an integral part in this 

ministry; and we covet your continued prayers 

and support, as we undertake to build a second 

Our House.  We are in the initial phases of 

design, construction budgeting and fundraising, 

and we look forward to sharing details and 

drawings with you, as they become available. 

 

   As our ministry continues 

to grow, we seek to remain true 

to our mission of providing a Christ-centered, 

home environment in which Our Kids can grow 

spiritually, academically and socially.  We are 

constantly exploring opportunities to engage the 

men, women and families, as we believe this is 

vital to the growth of each child who comes 

through our doors.  

      Thank you and God Bless. 
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Our Volunteers:  
Our volunteers are such a vital part of 

Our Ministry.  We are truly grateful for 

your dedication to and love for Our Kids.  

Thank you for 

tutoring, mentoring 

and serving snacks 

to the 50 or so 

children who come 

through our doors 

on a weekly basis. 

 
 

Monday Bible Study with 

Our Moms: 
LaToya has consistently participated in 

the Moms on Monday (M.O.M) group 

that began meeting at Our House in 

January of 2014.  This Fall LaToya is 

leading a small group of women from all 

over the community, who meet at Our 

House on Mondays.  They are studying 

Four Leaves: Faith, Hope, Love and 

Grace, a curriculum 

that LaToya has 

developed with the help 

of some of her mentors.  

It has been a true 

blessing to witness 

LaToya’s growth and 

to support her in this 

step of her own faith 

journey. 

 

 
 

Our Girl Scouts:  
Judy Prior is a true blessing to Our 

House!  She is leading two Girl Scout 

troops at Our House and helping to instill 

good values in these girls.  One afternoon 

our troops spent their time together 

picking up litter along N. Donahue and 

within our neighborhood. They also 

recently planted a lettuce garden at Our 

House. Thank you, Mrs. Judy! 

  

 
 

Discipleship: This Fall we have been 

having dinner and devotional with our 

Middle School, Jr. High and High School 

students each Wednesday evening.  They 

truly love this time of fellowship and fun 

with the students from the Auburn 

Christian Student Center.  We will soon be 

forming small groups (based on age and 

gender) that will meet at various times 

during the week.  The purpose of these 

groups will be to study God’s word, pray 

and invest time into building our 

friendships and developing our faith. 
 

 

By this they will know that you are my 

disciples if you love one another. 

John 13:35 

 
Consider making a year-end financial contribution and/or become a monthly donor in 2017. 

 Mail a check made payable to Our House to P.O. Box 3040, Auburn, AL 36831 

 Give on-line through PayPal (link under Donate tab at ourhouseauburn.org) 

 Set up an automatic draft with a regular monthly contribution (Contact James Clemens 334-332-2967) 



 

 

 

 

What We’ve Been Up to . . . 

 

         

 

 

      

     

Holiday Happenings  

November 20th - Thanksgiving Dinner, 

hosted by the St. Vincent de Paul Society 

December 3rd – Christmas Breakfast Club 

and Tree Trimming 

December 8th – Auburn Christmas Parade 

Gingerbread House Decorating 

Christmas Dinner and Gift Exchange 

 

Wish List: 
 Expo Markers 

 Printer Paper 

 Tool Kit (Received – THANKS!) 

 Yard Rake 

 Yard Blower 

 Water Hose 

 Paper cups (8oz) 

 Paper Towels 

 
 

Our Halloween Party included crafts, good eats, a talent show and costumes for Our Kids.   
Special THANKS to Sigma Phi Lambda, Auburn Poultry Science Club and Happy Hour Rotary Club!   

We also appreciate the Tailgate Guys for donating tables 

to us this summer.  We use them often and especially 

appreciate your generous gift when feeding a crowd. 

 

We are proud of Our YES Students 
Some are reading the Family Book – “Smile,” copies of which were donated 

to Our House by YES Teachers in honor of ACS School Board Members 

 

 

 

War Eagle! 


